
 

 

 

Alberta 
ENVIRONMENTAL APPEAL BOARD 

1994 ABEAB 7                      Appeal No. 94-008 

11th floor, Pacific Plaza Telephone 403/427/6207 

10909 Jasper Avenue Fax 403/427-4693 

Edmonton, Alberta 

September 9, 1994 Canada T5J 3L9 

Ms. Sherry Andrew 
Box 426 
Carbon, AB 
TOM OLO 

Dear Ms. Andrew: 

Re: Canadian Western Natural Gas 
- Carbon Gas Processing Plant 
Application No. RS 0113 

Our File No. EAB 94-008 

On August 2 and August 26, 1994, we wrote to you requesting that you provide us with 
information in relation to section 5 of the Environmental Appeal Board Regulation which 

sets out the requirements for filing an appeal. In the second letter, we asked you to submit 
your completed Notice of Appeal form by September 6, 1994. 

We have received no response from you to either of our letters. As a result, the Board 
has directed me to advise you that we have closed our file in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

A. W. Anderson 
Executive Director 

cc: Mr. Dan McCormack 
Canadian Western Natural Gas Co. Ltd. 

Mr. David Spink 
Alberta Environmental Protection 

Mr. William McDonald 

Environmental Law Section 
Alberta Justice 
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